Treasurer’s Report for February 22, 2015
There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of January & February.
· York Raffle Baskets
· A total of $114.00 was raised from the final Christmas Basket raffles at the Heidelberg concert.  Thank you to John Folby for organizing another successful fundraiser event!
· Divas & Dudes Fundraiser

· Kudos to Eddie for this GREAT event!!!  The Chorus raised $1323.00 between the admission, tips, drink proceeds, and 50/50 raffle.  This outpaced last year’s event by almost $400.00!

· Financial Records

· All of the financial records for the 2013-14 season are now complete and ready to be audited.  I ask the board for a vote to consider two individuals to audit the financial records. 
· Federal IRS Items

· Form 990-N was submitted to the IRS on January 5, 2015.  This document is required to be filed of all 501c3 organizations each year.
· All 1099-MISC forms for Chorus employees (Artistic Director & Accompanist) were completed and mailed on January 14, 2015.
· All 2014 donor letters with total amounts donated to the Chorus in the 2014 tax year were completed and mailed to recipients by January 9, 2015.
· GALA Information

· Set up the Chorus’ “Integra” account online with GALA on January 6, 2015 in order to process future payments for dues and GALA 2016.
· Paid 2015 GALA annual dues ($250.00) on January 6, 2015.
· NOTE – We need a board vote to authorize me to sign up the HGMC for the GALA 2016 concert during the first week of March.  This just is the Chorus’ registration and not for individual singers.
· NOTE – Due to all GALA 2016 items having to be paid online via credit card, I would ask that the board consider a vote allowing me to request a debit/credit card from Members 1st FCU in order to pay for these future expenses.
· GALA Savings:

· I have continued my plan from last year of moving a set amount each month into our GALA savings account.  The amount is now set for $167.00 each month.  The current status of the GALA funds are $7750.53.
· Pride Festival 
· I have processed our registration for the 2015 Pride Festival on July 25, 2015.  The cost for the space was $75.00 and 10 wristbands were also ordered for $70.00.  Total cost = $130.00 (we got a $15 discount for applying early!)  The same space as last year was requested. 

· National Give Out Day 
· The day is set for May 21, 2015!!!  And now with a partnership set up with EqualityCard, any person we get to register for one of their credit cards the Chorus will get an automatic $25 donation per person AND we continue to collect 1% of the total every person charges on their card each month.  Get the word out!!!!
· All treasurer reports are attached.

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on February 18, 2015.
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